
Hello,
I am writing a testimony concerning this HB 3376, in reference to the Salem Cinema located on 1127 Broadway NE.  This theater, 
while small comparatively has a large impact on it's broad audience.  Due to the variety in their selection, there is always a good 
movie to see.  It is always squeaky clean and the service is friendly and efficient.  I frequent this theater as much as I can, and have 
missed it dearly this passed year.  When I leave the theater, the movies I see stay with me and resonant.  Another aspect of this 
theater is, I like the idea if supporting a small local business.   I request that funding is granted the Salem Cinema!  Lets keep the 
good movies in town! 

Thank you for your consideration


